
From: suirpfael=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Jess Zelniker 
<suirpfael@gmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, October 9, 2020 7:36 AM 
To: VLLWTransferComments Resource 
Subject: [External_Sender] No nuclear waste in our landfills (Document ID NRC-

2020-0065-0001) 
 

Dear Nuclear Regulatory Commission, 
 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission should halt its plan to change regulations nuclear waste 
classification & disposal. The proposal to reclassify radioactive waste does not make it safer, 
it only gives license for irresponsible handling of highly toxic waste. With improper handling 
& disposal, radioactive waste can leak into local water and food supplies. If incinerated, it 
can be released into the air.  
 
 
This proposed plan puts communities at risk since communities could be exposed to 
radioactive nuclear waste brought to local landfills without even knowing it. Keep nuclear 
waste under regulatory control and out of public landfills.  
 
I urge you to protect people and end any plans that allow for nuclear waste in landfills. 
(Regulations.gov Document ID NRC-2020-0065-0001).  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jess Zelniker 
4943 Placidia Ave. 
North Hollywood CA, 91601-4835  
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